
Update of activities performed 

- Electric bus door glass replaced. 
- Issue started with the exterior charging unit for electric bus, it is a software problem. 

Blink sent us charging cards which allow the unit to now charge the bus, the plug 
and play function is not working. 

- Something plugged the disposal in the kitchen. Obstacle was cleared and disposal 
functions correctly now. 

- DeeAnn, Bob, and Sam took on the activity driving while I was away and did a good 
job getting everybody where they needed to be.  

- Bob cleaned the outside of the windows on the elementary side and the kitchen. 
- Problems have been occurring with the electric bus, LION is sending a technician to 

diagnose and hopefully repair issues. A strobe light was mailed to us to go on the 
roof of the bus. The emergency window on both sides and the windshield leak water. 

- Electric bus has been used to transport the Glen Ullin track athletes to Hebron for 
practice.  

- We are transporting the softball players to Beulah for practice. Mrs. Christiansen will 
be transporting the softball players to Beulah on game days. 


